EMS Report
	Janeen had a state inspection last week for the ambulance service to be licensed for the 2017-2018 year.  Passed inspection.

Library Report
	I attended a conference in Boise last week for Library Director’s.  I learned a lot about what can be done in my community to help with awareness of what the library actually has to offer.  It was a very informative meeting and I will be sharing my ideas at a later date.  One idea is to have a “Pop-Up” library either at the Senior Meal site or at the Irwin Center.  Lots of coordinating will have to be done.

Thank You

Susan D. Hollenbeak
